
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Daily update 
(10 June 2020, 4.15pm) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Skin Care Service 
• NHS.Net closure 
• Family of cancer patient takes to the skies to thank his doctor 

 
Skin Care Service 
 
Our Dermatology Departments are delighted that we have been able to be of help to so many of our 
colleagues during this demanding time and we are very grateful to users of the Skin Care Service for their 
excellent feedback. 
 
Since demand for the service has now significantly reduced, we will be stopping formal clinic provision 
over the coming weeks. 
 
While we will still be able to provide specific advice or support on request, clinical staff should revert to 
previous arrangements and would ask that if you have ongoing or new issues relating to PPE that you 
now contact Occupational Health.  Visit: www.nhsggc.org.uk/hrconnect 
 
 
NHS.Net closure 
 
A few weeks ago eHealth sent a message to all nhs.net email users detailing the closure of that platform 
and the migration of nhs.net user to Office 365.  Understandably a number of follow up questions were 
received.  FAQs have been published to address these queries and can be found on the nhs.net migration 
page here.  These will be updated regularly. 
 
If you are an nhs.net user you will also receive direct communication to your inbox.   
 
 
Family of cancer patient takes to the skies to thank his doctor 
 
The family of a Bishopbriggs man suffering from cancer has praised the NHS for the speedy care he 
received during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
James Donnelly was rushed to Glasgow Royal Infirmary with a large growth on his left thigh. Within days 
his specialists diagnosed Sarcoma, a form of bone cancer. 
 
James had surgery to remove the tumour at the Golden Jubilee National Hospital, thanks to a 
collaboration between NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde and NHS Golden Jubilee. 
 
Click here to read more. 

http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/hrconnect
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/working-with-us/staff-communications/nhs-mail-and-office-365/nhs-mail-migration/
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/working-with-us/staff-communications/nhs-mail-and-office-365/nhs-mail-migration/
https://youtu.be/xsj7YYVR7vo
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/about-us/media-centre/news/2020/06/family-of-cancer-patient-takes-to-the-skies-to-thank-his-doctor/


 

 

 
 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/faqs/
mailto:staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.eess.nhs.scot/ess/
https://youtu.be/xsj7YYVR7vo
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

